
 

 

Board Meeting 
October 2. 2013 

7:30 P.M. 
Green Street Tavern 

New Baltimore, MI 48047 
 
 
 
 
MEETING: MONTHLY MEETING OF ASHLEY FARMS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
 
Board Members Present: 
Quorum: Yes  
 
Homeowners Present: 
Three homeowners 
 
Next meeting scheduled for: November 14, 2013 at 7:00P.M. at the Green Street Tavern 
 
 
1. Treasurers Report 
Approved:  Yes 
 
Discussion: Pool vote 
 
2.   New Business:  
 
Discussion on how the pool votes will be handled,  and DVR’s were checked to verify valid signatures. 
October 10 through Dec 11, is when the volunteer walkers would be out with the pool votes. A letter was 
drafted to  be sent out with a sample ballot enclosed to notify of the upcoming vote. Jerry Tomlin 
volunteered to spear head the home owners that will be walking with the ballots and opened his home up as 
a contact point to keep things organized. Dennis will put the signs out in the subdivision also showing the 
dates. 
 
  3. Old Business 
Discussed LED lights an Christmas light quote we will be staying with the older lights and looking into 
LED lights in the future. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at: 9:00 P.M. 
 
Minutes submitted by Lisa Marshke, Secretary 


